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October 18 th t 1925•

Dr. J. S. Ibbotaon, 
10 Victoria Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr, Ibbotsons-

Thank you very much for your
Tannerof October 17th telling me that Hr. 

successfully passed his examinations.
letter
had

I am very pleased to hear this
Tanner my bestand would ask you to convey to Hr.

in his future work.wishes for success

Yours faithfully.
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Principal.


